
 
 
October 22, 2015 
 
 
 
Caitriona Fitzgerald 
FOIA@epic.org 
 
Re:  RTK – Final Response 
 
Dear Ms. Fitzgerald: 
 

This is in response to your attached request for records under the Pennsylvania Right-to-
Know Law (RTKL), which this Office received on October 14, 2015. 
 

Your request for information is denied.  No such records exist; therefore the County is not 
obligated to provide them.  Section 705 of the Right-to-Know Law states “When responding to a 
request for access, an agency shall not be required to create a record which does not currently exist 
or to compile, maintain, format or organize a record in a manner in which the agency does not 
currently compile, maintain, format or organize the record.”   

 
Any party denied access to a record may file an appeal with the Office of Open Records 

within 15 days of the mailing date of the agency response: 
 

Office of Open Records 
Commonwealth Keystone Building 

400 North Street, Plaza Level 
Harrisburg, PA  17120-0225 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Jerry Tyskiewicz, Director 
County of Allegheny Open Records Officer  
 

COUNTY  OF 

 
Rich Fitzgerald 
County Executive 

ALLEGHENY 

Jerry Tyskiewicz, Director 
Department of Administrative Services 

202 Courthouse • 436 Grant Street • Pittsburgh, PA 15219 
Phone (412) 350-6109 • Fax (412) 350-4925 • www.alleghenycounty.us 
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